
 
 

      Market report for Friday, July 19, 2024. We sold 253 head of weighups. Cow market was fairly steady with our 

last sale two week ago. Run consisted of about 125 bulls with the balance being cows.  

     Better end of cows going to feed were $149-$153.50. Next cut of feeding cows $145-$148.50. Better end of kill 

cows $130-$144. Front end of bulls $172-$183. Lower yielding bulls $161-$171. Crippled bulls $131-$160. Cutting 

bulls $190-$225. Big heiferettes $180-$205. Not enough light heiferettes for a true test. Our next sale is Friday, 

August 2nd for a regular cattle sale & special feeder sale.  

 

 

 

   Market report brought to you this week by:  

 
 

 

 
 


